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 4/14/2020

Baker Copeland LLC
3655 W Anthem Way, Suite A-109 #249
Anthem, AZ 85086 USA

Dear Curtis Baker:

Congratulations!

The Cave Creek Unified School District No. 93 Governing Board has awarded RFQ 20-07-25 JOC - General
Contractors to Baker Copeland LLC.

Please be aware that this is not a notice to proceed, but rather, a formal notification regarding the decision of the
Governing Board. We appreciate your interest in the District and look forward to a great working relationship. If
you have any questions, please contact me at (480) 575-2025.

Sincerely,

Susan Rees
Procurement & Accounting Coordinator

P.S. Information regarding current solicitations can be found at www.azpurchasing.org.

 


